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August 11, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Matthew Lepore, Director 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Ste. 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re:     Exception Location Request to Rule 603.a.(2) 

 
 Burroughs North 1: 760’FNL, 355’FEL, Section 14-T7N-R65W  
 Burroughs North 2: 785’FNL, 355’FEL, Section 14-T7N-R65W  
 Burroughs North Pad: NENE Section 14, Township 7 North, Range 65 West (Wells 1-7) 
 Weld County, Colorado 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lepore. 
 
Extraction Oil & Gas is planning on drilling wells at the above referenced surface locations, which fall 
within 150’ from a property line. The offset surface owner also owns the location our pad will be 
located, but is a different tract. This exception is requested in an effort to minimize the amount of 
surface disturbance and the impact to surrounding land uses. Extraction has obtained written consent 
from Robert Burroughs/Patricia Jo Burroughs (the offset surface owner). A signed copy of the exception 
location waiver has been provided for your review.  
 
Extraction respectfully requests that the COGCC approve the requested exception location request for 
the above referenced Burroughs wells. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact 
myself at (720)420-5745 with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nick Curran 
Regulatory Technician 
Agent for Extraction Oil & Gas  
 


